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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pot-Luck Dinner: We will not have a Pot-luck dinner in November. Our next Pot-luck is 

scheduled to be held on December 8
th
 and will be our Christmas Pot-luck. More details to 

follow.   

- Pancake Breakfast: Our November pancake breakfast will be held on Sunday, Nov. 4
th
,
 
  

after the 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up will be at 7:30 Sunday morning. We were short of 

workers at the last breakfast, so please come and give a hand if you are able. Please remember 

that we need help to clean up and put the tables away at the end. 

-  Our Regular Monthly Meeting: Will be on Tuesday, November 13
th
 at 8:00 PM, after 

Rosary for the Sick and Mass.  

- Chicken Sale: We are holding a chicken sale this November with orders to be in by Nov. 

11
th
 and picked up on November 16

th
. Order forms will be at the back of the Church or can be 

obtained by contacting Brother Bob Murphie at 604-323-3611 or at bmurphie@telus.net . This 

is great chicken besides being a fundraiser for our Council, so don’t miss out.  
  

CATCHING UP: 

UPCOMONG EVENTS/GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

 
First of all, I would like to offer my sincere appreciation for the great job of reroofing the shed 
behind the school that Bros. Alain Custeau,Enrico Garrone ,Dennis Webster and others that I may 
have left out  carried out over a number of days. This was a major costly job and it did also 
highlight the need to obtain prior approval for this greater than $500 single expense by raising a 
motion to be voted by all members prior to submitting such a large single expense item expense.  
Please keep this in mind on future big jobs like this. 
Next, many thanks to all those who helped in pot luck supper and pancake breakfast in Oct. There 
will be no potluck supper in Nov. but the pancake breakfast will be on 4th Nov.  
So far we are a month into the 51st Charity Appeal Campaign. This year Bro. Gary and I are 
splitting duties.  Bro Gary will coordinate church sales and distribution of books of tickets to all 
Bros. who wish to sell on their own to family, friends and co workers.  I will continue to coordinate 
the sales at all malls with Carisa Del Rio scheduling school parents and Knights to staff the malls. 
She has 2 other parents helping her this year so you may be contacted by them instead. 
This year we shared the sales at the church with the walkathon raffle ticket sales with school 
parents helping us sell Charity Appeal tickets at all Sunday Masses. However this has now ended 
with the walkathon.  So Bro. Gary will need all the volunteers he can get to sell after all weekend 
Masses especially the 7pm Saturday. Noon and 5pm Sunday Masses. 
The week (Oct 15-21) of ticket sales at Coquitlam Centre yielded about 75 books sold. We will be 
returning there for 5 days (Jan 2-6) in 2013. I am looking for a Bro. Knight who will be able to pick 
up the sold ticket stubs and cash every night at closing time. I must not forget to thank all the Bro. 
Knights who helped to staff the shifts that could not be filled by school parents 
Our next sale will be at Brentwood Town Centre (Oct 29-Nov4). Bro. Tar has volunteered to do the 
pickup at the end of each day. We will have another week (Jan. 7-13) at Brentwood. 
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We will have to wait till Dec. for Lougheed Town Centre to give us a week there in Jan. as they 
do not have a finalized plan for 2013. 
Finally, please support the chicken sale which is starting now with distribution of the order forms. 
Once again Bro Bob Murphie is coordinating this fund raising project. 
 

 

      Birthdays in November:  
                          Father Dass, Peter Colistro, Henry Facultad, Michael Glavin (D), Jim Wise.                                                     

                           

 

Family of the Month: 
Dennis and Maria McKenzie. 
 

Calendar of Events: 
• Nov. 4th:   Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. Set-up at 7:30 am. 

• Nov. 11th: Deadline for Chicken sale orders to be dropped off at the Church. 

• Nov. 13th: Our regular monthly meeting. 

• Nov. 16th: Chicken order pick-up in School parking lot between 11:00 am and 2:00 pm. 
 

+++++++++ VOLUNTEERING – IF NOT ME THEN WHO? +++++++++++ 
 

Field Agent: 
Michael J. Garisto 
Office: 1-800-524-5632 
Cell: 604-312-9799 
E-mail: Michael.garisto@kofc.org   

                                                                                                                                                                                   
                     

REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:  
Please keep Brother John La Berge in your prayers as he undergoes medical tests. 

                                                   

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Terry Duggan; Simone 

Fraser, Mary Glavin; Leo Gaucher; Herman Haffner; Bill Kathrein; Stan & 

Carol March; Wayne Marshall; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul McCloskey; Mary 

Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Linda 

Viani; Pat Welsh; Anne Whittey; Gordon Zelko; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan 

Frytek, David Hughes, Joseph Thoai Le, and Bill Somerville & Br. Tom 

Maddix. 

 

 MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 

 


